
Children’s Parliament has been working with children to explore what it would look like to 
take a rights-based approach to bullying. The second phase of the Children’s Parliament 
Investigates Bullying project involved 4 schools: Abbeyhill Primary, Flora Stevenson’s 
Primary, Granton Primary and St. John’s RC Primary. 

Whole class workshops about children’s human rights led to six children joining each 
school’s team of Investigators. Children explored what needs to happen to make sure 
children are healthy, happy and safe at school, at home and in the community. 

When considering bullying, the posters reproduced here represent the key messages 
both children and adults must hear. You can find more about the Children’s Parliament 
Investigates Bullying work and the core ideas of human dignity, empathy, kindness and 
trust here: bit.ly/CPinvestigates
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